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At Perry, the doors are unlocked at 8:25 AM. Students may not enter the building before 
that time. Students should be in their homerooms by 8:55 AM; they should in their seats 
and be ready to learn at that time. 
  
In the morning, buses drop students off in the front of building. Students who receive 
parent transportation to school need to follow the same path and be delivered to that 
same front door as the buses. Please be mindful of the bus traffic and wait until all 
vehicles ahead of you leave before proceeding. 
  
Dismissal is at approximately 3:30. Bus riders are dismissed first. Several minutes 
later, walkers and car riders are dismissed. 
  
Parents who provide transportation home should wait until the last bus enters the school 
property before getting in line to pick up their child. 
  
Please note, that during the first few weeks of school, dismissal takes much longer. 
Please be flexible as our students become accustomed to the routine. 
 


